
From: Oliver Jackson-Cohen

Sent: 25 September 2023 11:34 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: 2023/3420/L OBJECTION 

 

Hi there, 

I am writing to you as the commenting on an application has now closed.  

It is for the planning application 2023/3420/L 

 

Please see below for objection to the suggested works.  

 

Hi there, 

I am writing to object to this planned work. 

I live on leather lane and it appears it will compromise access to daylight and sunlight into 

my building and create some quite serious noise and congestion during the build. Also the 

dust and debris that will be created from the demolition will create health concerns for all 

nearby residents. 

Additionally the loss of the majority of the parking on the square (and there are already very 

few spaces available as it is) will compromise parking availabily, specifically for disabled 

members of my family, 

Furthermore, the original building on the square is a perfectly suitable residential building, as 

are many in this concentrated area. The build of an office block right in the center of this 

would not be welcome. 

Many thanks 

Oliver jackson-cohen 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


